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January 22, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Chaparral Parents and Guardians, 
 
I want to inform you about an incident that occurred off campus early this morning. One of our Chaparral 
students was robbed on the way to school. The student called 911, and the Scottsdale Police Department 
came to the Chaparral east student lot to investigate the incident. 
 
The student and his family are fully cooperating with the Scottsdale Police Department as they investigate 
the incident. Chaparral High School and the Scottsdale Unified School District are committed to ensuring 
a safe and orderly learning environment and assisting our students with incidents that occur on the way to 
and from school.  
 
Most of us trust others; this incident serves as a reminder that we should all keep car doors locked and be 
attentive even in well-lit and populated areas.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Angela Chomokos 
 
Angela Chomokos, Ph.D, 
Principal 
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